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Parkside  Market St.  Bromsgrove B61 8DA 
 
Dear Claire 
 
Parish Council – Change of name. 
 
The Belbroughton Parish Council now wishes to progress the change of name to Belbroughton and 
Fairfield Parish Council.   It thus seeks the confirmation from the District Council and will work with 
its officers on the implementation procedures. 
 
The change was approved at the Council meeting of 13th April 2015 - minute number 144/15 -  
144/15 Parish Council – Change of Name 
Council noted that previous minutes and parish magazine entries had advised of the intention to 
change the name and sought comments from residents.  No comments had been received but it 
would still welcome these and will detail the below reasons for the change in the Annual Parish 
Report welcoming further comment by 31st July 2015.    
 
Council confirmed its previously approved decision (in 2012) to change the name of the parish council 
which will be ‘ Belbroughton and Fairfield Parish Council’.  It approved the reasons for this 
decision:  to give transparency of the administration of the area, that the name would reflect the 
area and, it matches the two wards of the parish.  
  
Consultation has been sought from residents via the Annual Parish Report, which was hand delivered 
to all residential addresses during July 2015 plus 5 monthly entries in the Parish Magazine from April 
to August 2015.  A separate group e mail database of residents has been used as a further medium 
of communication.   No adverse comments have been received.   
 
We look forward to hearing from you following the District Council meeting. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
   John Farrell 

 
John Farrell Clerk 
For and on behalf of Belbroughton Parish Council 
Website: belbroughtonandfairfieldpc-info  
 e-services.worcestershire.gov.uk/myparish  
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